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2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48226

(313} 237-8000 September 22, 1982

EF2 - 59,173

Mr. L. L. Kintner

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing

Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Kintner:

Reference: Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant, Unit 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

Sub ject: Submittal of Fermi 2 Report on
Inservice Testing of Pumps and Valves

Enclosed with this letter are forty copies of Revision 1
to Report No. DET-16-0201, "Inservice Testing Program,
Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant Unit 2". The report
completely replaces and supercedes Revision 0 submitted
with letter EF2-54,208 dated August 3, 1981. Appropriate
FSAR sections will be revised to reference the new

report in a forthcoming amendment.

The report submitted herein describes the Inservice
Testing Program for pumps and valves important to
safety for the 120-month inspection period beginning
with fuel load as required by 10 CFR 50.55a (g)(4).
In addition, in accordance with 10 CFR 50.55a (g)(5),
relief is requested in the report from certain of the
specified code requirements.

Should you have any additional questions, please con-
tact Mr. L. 2. Schuerman, (313) 649-7562.
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Enclosure

cc:s Mr. B, Little
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